
 

Month of June 
 

Please help remind your child that 

even though it is June and we have 

some fun activities and field trips 

planned, that there is still a lot of 

learning that needs to happen. They 

should still come to school prepared to 

be safe, respectful and responsible.  

IMPORTANT REMINDER 
The front parking lot at HPE is one way. 

For the safety of our students, if the 

buses are in the lot picking up students, 

cars may not pass the bus. Please wait 

for the buses to move and DO NOT exit 

in the wrong direction. 

 

Bus Changes 
If your child will have changes in the 

bus routine for the next school year, 

please contact the bus garage prior to 

school beginning in September. This will 

give us a smooth and safe dismissal for 

the beginning of the school year. 

 

315-865-4103 

 
PTA News 

 

http://www.goldenknightspta.org/  

The next PTA Meeting will be Sept. 14 @ 

4:30pm in the HPE LGI Room. To make PTA 

events successful, please consider 

volunteering. 

 

 Dates to Remember 
 

June 1: Instrumental Music Night 5pm-

7pm 

 

June 5: 4th grade NYS Science Written 

Test 

 

June 14: Flag Day Assembly for 

Students 

 

June 14: Character Assembly 

 

June 15: STEAM Day and Story Teller for 

Students 

 

June 21: 5th grade Moving-Up 

Ceremony @ HS 

 

June 22: Final day for students, 

dismissal @ 11:00am 

 
Field Trips and Picnics are coming up! 

Please be on the look-out for 

permission slips for information. 

 

 

 

 
  

Mrs. Vergis- Principal 

Mrs. Gorea- Secretary 

 

Office phone number:  

315-865-8151 

 

Mrs. Schram- Nurse 

315-865-7261 
 

 

Contacts 

  

http://www.goldenknightspta.org/


 

Homework to Expect This 

Week 
 

Monday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

 

Tuesday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 

 

Wednesday: blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah 

 

Thursday: blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah, blah, blah, blah, blah, 

blah 
 

Want to Add a Picture 

Instead of Text? 

 

Click on a text box. Go 

to the insert menu 

above and insert a 

picture!  
 

Spring is here, the weather is nice, and kids and families have a 

great deal to do after school.  During arrival, dismissal, and after 

practices and games, the parking lots have a great number of 

people walking through them to their cars.  Lately, we have 

noticed some dangerous driving in our parking lots and on 

school grounds.    

 

To keep children and families safe, we need your help: 

 

 Please obey all traffic signs and laws 

 Remain focused on the road 

 Attend to other traffic and pedestrians while driving 

 Remain in the proper lane while driving through the 

parking lot 

 Use the proper entry/exit 

 Drive slowly 

 

Please remember to drive carefully on school grounds.   

 

◄ May 2017 June  2017 July 2017 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 Day 5 
 

2 Day 6 
 
 

3  
 

4  
 

5 Day 1  
 
NYS 4th Grade 
Science Written 
Test 

6 Day 2 
 
 

7 Day 3 
 
 

8 Day 4 
 
 

9 Day 5 
 

 
 

10  
 

11  
 

12 Day 6 
 
 

13 Day 1 
 
 
 
 

14 Day 2 
Flag Day Assembly 
 
Character 
Recognition 
Assembly 

15 Day 3 
 
STEAM Day and 
Storyteller 

16 Day 4 
 

 
 

17  
 

18  
 

19 Day 5 
 
 

20 Day 6 
 
 

21 Day 1 
5th Grade 

Moving Up 
Ceremony  

 

22 Day 2 
Final Day for 

Students- 
Dismissal at 

11:00am 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
 

Notes: 

 

http://www.wincalendar.com/May-Calendar/May-2017-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/July-Calendar/July-2017-Calendar.html


 

Snapshots of Our Month 

Wendy Fical from the National Center 

for Missing and Exploited Children 

visited to teach students about cyber 

safety. 

3rd Grade Butterfly Release 

-Mrs. Stockhauser’s Class 

Mrs. Isenberg and Mrs. Healey shared 

with our students what The Ride for 

Missing Children is all about. They also 

shared personal safety with the 

students. 

Mrs. Koziarz class held a “Book Tasting” 

to prepare a list of books they may 

want to read throughout the summer.  


